Hello Year 1,

Hope you have had another good week of learning at home. I am so impressed by all the work I am seeing that you are doing at home, I am so pleased to see you are trying your best. Keep up the good work guys! 

Maths:
For this week’s home learning I have attached the worksheets from white rose for the children to complete this week for maths. 
Literacy:
For literacy I have attached some work from the Hamilton Trust, this is split into 5 days and can be accessed from the computer.
Topic:
This week I would like you to do some art work by doing leaf printing. You will need to get a piece of white paper or cloth and select a leaf you would want to use. Fold the paper or cloth in half and place the leaf inside, think about making a pattern with different leaves in different positions. You then need to hammer or pound this with a pebble to create an image of the leaves you have chosen. 

I look forward to seeing all your amazing work from this week and hope to see you soon!
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